Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re:  Safeguarding Reviews, Children’s Services
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1) Between 1st January 2021 and 31st December 2021, how many local child safeguarding reviews have been carried out?

2)
Between 1st January 2021 and 31st December 2021, how many children were referred to your Children’s Services department, who have been referred to the department five or more times in total?

3) What proportion (%) of children referred to your Children’s Services department between 1st January 2021 and 31st December 2021 have been referred to you five or more times in total?

4) What is the maximum number of referrals you have received for a single child over the course of a year?

Can you please also provide the same data for the following time periods:

Between 1st January 2020 and 31st December 2020
Between 1st January 2019 and 31st December 2019

Answer:

Please find information in the attached file
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
